
RHS LIBRARY SPACE 

Rutherglen High School provides a supportive space for students, where they can access a wide selection of 
digital and physical resources. Our Library staff are 'on deck' to assist students with research, and teach them 
how to access relevant, reliable digital resources. Students are welcome and encouraged to use their Library 
Space before school (from 8.35am), during lunch times, and after school (until 4pm).  Parents/guardians of 

RHS students are welcome to borrow from our Library, via the Library Space. Please email our Library Manager, 
Lou Webb with any queries at webb.lou.k@edumail.vic.gov.au .  
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